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Jose Costa

From: Ven Sampath

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 11:41

To: Radhakrishna Ganti; A.K. Mittal

Cc: Virgil Comsa (virgil.comsa@interdigital.com); Ivo Maljevic; Jose Costa; Jean-Yves 

Bernard (JeanYves.Bernard@rci.rogers.com); serge.bertuzzo@bell.ca; Rahman, 

Mahmudur (IC)

Subject: Question from the CEG

Attachments: Clarification_request_TSDSI_link-budget_CEG_20Sep19.docx

Dear Prof. Ganti and Mr. Mittal,  

Thank you very much for your updated submission to the ITU – your comments regarding the UE transmit power and 

NB-IoT are duly noted (and appreciated).  

The CEG has gone through your submission and has three questions, all of which are related to the link-budget 

calculation. Your comments/clarifications would be welcome.  

 

Regards,  

ven 

 

 
  

Ven Sampath  

Phone: +15143798348 

Mobile: +15149926354 
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